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nUy Aon, I t  you. accept my mud* and Atone 
up my command* within you, tunning youn can 
to wisdom and applying your heart to under- 
6landing, and I f  you ca ll out &on Insight 
and cry aloud ton understanding, and l t you 
look ion I t  a* fan s ilve r  and search ton I t  
as tofL hidden treasure, then you w ill under­
stand the  tfeaA ot the Lond.n

Pnoverbs 2:1-5
SUNDAY, MAY 13th...

will be the last time that the Children’s 
MIG will minister at the Children's Ortho­
pedic Hospital this school year. Anyone 
who is Interested in going should meet in 
front of Perks Lounge at 9:00 a.m. Sunday 
morning.

CONGRATULATIONS...
to the newly elected A.W.S. officers for 
1984-85:

President - Lisa Dye
1st V. President - Laura White
2nd V. President - Marlys MacPherson
Secretary - Linda Brooks
Treasurer - Lori Hoffman

SUMMER PASTORAL INTERNS !!!!!!
There will be a meeting of all who are 
taking Pastoral Internships during this 
summer. The meeting will be Thursday, May 
24, during chapel in F-3. It is IMPERATIVE 
that you attend. Internship material for 
the summer will be distributed.

SOPHOMORES'S:
Our zoological excursion will take place 
this coming Friday. We'll go to the zoo 
for a couple of hours, then have dinner at 
Pizza and Pipes. The total cost should be 
under $5.00. This will be lots of fun and 
shades of excitement! You won't want to 
miss out on this excellent opportunity for 
quality fellowship, great pizza, and hairy 
things that swing in trees. Vans leave at 
3:00. See you Friday...

IF YOU ARE ANTICIPATING A NEED ...
for summer work and you want the assistance 
of Job Search ... we need to know!

...»T MAY Be TKue T?4AX TH<2 
HUMAN BODY ISTHeTeMPie 
OF OUR SO U L....
, • b u t  w uve  BeeNSiviNS VtXJRSTooNVWiy BURNT OFFCRiNGS

HEY ALL YOU SOCIAL TYPE PEOPLE:
come give your brilliant ideas and help brain­
storm for social activities we can do for next 
year. We'll meet at 2:30 this coming Tuesday 
the 15th in the L-building. Think of things 
to do like volleyball games, movies, etc., and 
just generally feel free to give your input. 
For more information talk to Dwayne French.

FACULTY RECITAL
Bonnie Salewski will be singing in concert 
on Monday, May 14 at 8:00 p.m. in the cha­
pel. Her program will include sacred music 
by Mozart with string quartet, and songs 
of the 19th century and the contemporary.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS;
The Bellevue Ramada Inn will be running a 
special price for their motel rooms on 
graduation weekend. A flyer with details 
is available at the receptionist's desk.

AMS ELECTIONS...
Nominations are now being accepted for 
A.M.S. President, Vice-President and Secre­
tary-Treasurer. If you wish to nominate 
anyone, see either Kent Scott or Steve Tay­
lor. Elections will be held at a mandatory 
A.M.S. meeting in Grey-Beatty Lounge - Tues­
day, May 15th.

APPLICATIONS
are now available through the Public Rela­
tions Office for Cedar Springs Camp Coun­
selors for this summer* There will also 
be.a training session on Tuesday, May 22nd 
in the chapel at 7:00 p.m. for those inter­
ested. Serving on the staff of one of the 
Cedar Springs Camps is considered to be a 
great responsibility and a privilege, as 
well as fun.' Your life will be enriched 
as you give of yourself to help others.
Come and be a part of a challenging and ex­
citing week of Camp in 1984.

ATTENTION ALL JUNIORS: 1
An action packed class meeting is being planned 
for Thursday, May 10th. Election of officers 
and class activities will be discussed this 
time. It is important that we have a great 
Senior Class!



CHAPEL - NEXT WEEK !!!
Monday - Awards Assembly 
Tuesday - Annual Distribution 
Wednesday - All-School Picnic 
Thursday - President Hurst 
Friday - WOM

WANTED:
Recently, the library sold the book 
’’Turn Your Back on the Problem." I 
would like to purchase this book. If 
you have it please contact Ben in GB- 
501 or call 827-9809.

SUMMER SCHOOL...
is on cash basis only and is due in full 
at the first of the quarter. There is 
no provision for a deferred pay in summer 
school.

FINAL EXAMS-
Final exams are given May 29-31 at times 
shown in the class schedule packet. These 
are part of the school term, so no plans 
should be made to leave before exams are 
over. Do not ask to take exams early.

i Dean Rice 
Academic Dean

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS 1!
Last Friday (May 4th) Dr. Turner, our Mis­
sionary in Residence, presented the need of 
missionary books for our own N.C. library. 
$1,000 was the figure proposed and you re­
sponded generously and wonderfully. Close 
to $800.00 was given. We In W.O.M. would 
like to extend our deepest gratitude for 
this great response to a heart felt need.

SPRING FEVER1
Tonight beginning at 6:15 p.m. on the 
athletic field as weather permits. (other­
wise in chapel). Take a break and lets 
worship together in unity.

MARRIED STUDENTS...
If you want to be an officer next year you 
must place your name and desired position in 
the MSA Box. All nominations will be taken 
in advance of our meeting. Please be sure to 
read the responsibilities for each office, 
posted at the MSA Box. Also, if you are con­
sidering the office of president, you will 
want to prepare a 1-2 minute speech of your 

. desire and itent. The election meeting will be 
on May 18th.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS:
Have you signed up for the Golden 
Jubilee Banquet to be held May 25th at 
the Bellevue Red Lion? You can pick 
up reservation forms at the Receptionist’s 
desk.

SPRING FEVER SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM ...
Festival Singspiration. Everyone is invi­
ted to join in a time of celebration as 
the Summer Ministry Teams, members of the 
student body, and student leaders share In 
singing, testimony, and rejoicing on Thurs­
day, May 10th from 4-5:30 and 6:30 on.
Weather permitting this will be outdoors 
by the learning center, otherwise it will 
be in the chapel. Make your plans now, 
it is going to be a great afternoon and eve­
ning together.

JUNIOR CLASS ELECTIONS 1
All sophomores interested in running for a 
junior class office can sign up at the Recep­
tionist’s desk Tuesday and Wednesday. Elec­
tions will be Thursday during chapel.

Greg Wingard

WE ARE GOING OUT AGAIN...
Would you like to get some on the job ex­
perience. The Evangelism MIG is going out 
Friday and Saturday night. Come with us and 
share with the lost, things you arc learning 
in class. It feels really good. If you are 
interested we'll see you in the SUB at 6:30. 
No previous experience required.

ALL SCHOOL GOLF TOURNAMENT.. .
faculty, staff, students, friends and former 
students welcome. Where? - Carnation .Golf . 
Course When? - May 16, 1984 Time? - leave 
from picnic area at 1:45 p.m. Cost - Green 
fees - $8.00 and Entry fee will be $ .00. 
Prizes - two divisions: -Low score Net

-Low Handicap score 
(Calloway)

-Long Drive • 
-Closest to the pin

Come join the fun and fellowship. Pay entry 
fee and sign up at the receptionist desk. t 
Deadline is May 14, 1984. If you have any 
questions, see Dean John Young. Green fees 
should be paid at Golf Course. If you do not 
wish to compete, you need not pay the Entry • 
Fee, You do need to sign up anyway at the 
Receptionist’s desk in order to get an accu­
rate count. . ' .

SUMMER SCHOOL? 

Think about it.
Northwest College‘of tteAssenttescfGod

■BIBLE 

• TEACHING 

• EVANGELISM 

• COUNSELING

IS YOUR HEAD SPINNING BECAUSE 
YOU DON’T KNOW WHERE TO GO 
THIS SUMMER. TRY SUMMER SCHOOL. 
YOU'LL BE GLAD YOU DID.


